Comment Letter No.. 142

Toni T. Bird RECEIV
432 Georgian Road ~ CIYOQFLOS ANGEELEISJ
' ENVIRONMENTAL
Maya E. Zaitzevsky LMIT

Los Angeles City Planning Department
200 North Spring Street, Room 763
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky:

Please stop the Whitebird Development from building on the land adjacent to the 210
freeway 9 (canyon Hills Project, EIR Case no; ENV-2002-2481-EIR and Reference Nos:
SCH#2002091018

142-1
We can not handle the extra density. The roads and the rest of the infrastricture can not
take any more major developments such as is planned. We need as much green area as
we have now. There is a problem with the pollution in this area already.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Toni T. Bird
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